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8 July 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Parent/carer end of year survey 
 
Please find a link below to an MS Form survey.  As we approach the end of our school year I 
would be very grateful if you could take a few minutes to complete the survey linked below. Your 
feedback is very important to us and will feed into our School Improvement Plan. 
 
Parent Survey 
 
School production – Grease 
 
Grease had its first performance in front of an audience last night and as one of those present I 
can fully vouch that it was an uplifting, extremely professional and very entertaining evening!  The 
students have worked extremely hard as have our wonderful staff and all have given up lots of time 
to support rehearsals, stage design and production and we are all really proud of them.  There are 
some tickets left for the Saturday afternoon matinee at 1.00 pm – please book your ticket online – it 
really is a fantastic performance!. Tickets can be booked online at  
http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/alderbrookschool For any enquiries about this event, please email 
boxoffice@alderbrook.solihull.sch.uk 
 
Pre-loved uniform sale – Friday 1 July 
 
We are very proud to say that with your kind donations we have raised £500 for student projects in 
school and thank you to all that supported in any way. 
 
Fitcap 
 
In case you have seen individuals before and after school displaying this logo, I can confirm this is 
part of the 'Step Together' project funded by the West Midlands Violence Reduction Unit and these 
individuals work for the organisation, FITCAP. They are not security personnel, but have a 
presence on the streets around the local schools before and after school to support students and 
ensure they leave the school sites calmly and safely.  They work closely with West Midlands Police 
Neighbourhood Policing Teams and schools.  These chaperones are strategically placed on 
identified school routes to support the safety of young people on their way to and from Tudor 
Grange, Alderbrook and St Peters schools.  They do not ask for addresses or film anything. They 
may walk close to large groups of students to ensure they are respectful of the public and that they 
disperse safely.  Their focus is to create a safe and happy environment for the local community.  
More information can be found on the link below. 
 
 https://www.fitcap.co.uk/pages/step-together-project 
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School catering from September 2022 
We are excited to announce that we have a new catering company, Innovate, starting at 
Alderbrook from September 2022. Innovate are an established school catering provider with an 
excellent reputation and we are confident that they will offer a range of nutritious meals for 
students and staff to enjoy. Please find attached a welcome flyer from Innovate with a sample 
menu, which provides a flavour of what they offer. Also attached is the tariff list, which will give you 
an idea of prices and details on how to apply for Free School Meals. Please be assured that this 
change in provider will not affect the way that parents pay for meals or how pupils will purchase 
food in school; all the systems that are currently in place will remain the same. 
 
Hot weather 
 
With the predicted high temperatures next week pupils are permitted to come to school on Monday 
and Tuesday next week without their blazers if wished, but should still be wearing school shirts and 
ties as usual.  We will review the situation on Tuesday and communicate again.  Please ensure 
they have a water bottle with them and sun cream applied before leaving home. 
 
Best wishes 

 

Tom Beveridge 
Headteacher 


